
dates to remember

Hello everyone,

We are a hive of activity here with some things being ticked off the
PTA To Do list. We have a new post box located outside by the
Parent Information Board so please send us a letter. We also now
have an official PTA e-mail address: johnkeats.pta@icloud.com,
so you can contact us in multiple ways with ideas, comments and
suggestions. Everyone will get a reply.

Planning for the Spring Fair is moving on apace and Raffle Tickets
are now on sale! They are £1 per ticket or £5 a strip and you can buy
as many as you want. We will be drawing the Raffle at the Spring Fair
on Thursday 28th of March and there are a lot of prizes to be won -
Hooray!

This Friday the School is celebrating World Book Day; we cannot wait
to see the wonderful array of costumes and characters the children
(and teachers) will represent...

Also on Friday the PTA are hosting a Mother's Day Coffee Morning
in the Hall. Do please come and say hello, have a cuppa and some
cake. This event is open to all mums, aunts, grandmas and female
carers and we would be thrilled if you could join us at 9am after drop-
off.  

The School has organised a Wellbeing Day next Thursday (14th) and
we, the PTA, are delighted to have funded an extra special element 
of the day for all of the children to enjoy.

With all best wishes,
Bali

Mother’s Day Coffee
Morning
Fri, 8 Mar, 9:15 a.m.

Wellbeing Day
Thu, 14 Mar, All day

Upcoming PTA Meeting
Fri, 15 Mar, 9:15 a.m.

Values Award
Mon, 25 Mar

LAMDA Exams
Wed, 27 Mar

Spring Fair
Thu, 28 Mar

Spring Break
Fri, 29 Mar - Fri, 12 Apr

Since the Festive Fair in
December 2023, we have
received £35 in donations 
to support the children and
community of John Keats.

Thank you for your involvement,
help and contributions.  

You are more than welcome to talk to us at drop off and pick up
You can e-mail us at johnkeats.pta@icloud.com
Or leave us a message in the PTA post box by the Parent Information Board (school back entrance)
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COFFEE
MORNING

FRIDAY
8 MARCH

9:15 A.M.
AT SCHOOL HALL

Calling allmothers, aunties,grandmas andfemale carers 


